
 
 

 

 
MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
Overseas Investment Office Approves Hg Transaction 

 
 
Auckland, 24 October 2018 – Orion Health (NZX:OHE/ASX:OHE) today announced 
that the Overseas Investment Office (OIO) has approved the acquisition of 75.1% of 
the Rhapsody business and a 24.9% investment in Orion Health’s Population Health 
Management business by Hg, as required under the Overseas Investment Act 2005. 
Orion Health will retain a 24.9% investment in the Rhapsody business and remain a 
majority owner of Population Health Management at 75.1%. 
 
The Hg Transaction remains subject to the satisfaction of a number of other 
conditions, including the transfer of consents being received from a sufficient number 
of an agreed group of Rhapsody customers. Good progress continues to be made 
on satisfying these remaining conditions. The separation of the businesses has been 
agreed upon, and the consents are moving forward steadily. Orion Health’s 
Shareholders approved the Hg Transaction last month.   
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About Orion Health  
Orion Health (NZX:OHE/ASX:OHE) is a global health technology company that provides solutions 
which enable healthcare to more than 100 million patients globally. Built on an open platform, Orion 
Health is a leading provider of interoperability, population health management and precision medicine 
solutions. The company employs more than 800 people around the world and is committed to 
continual innovation, investing substantially in research and development to cement its position at the 
forefront of precision medicine. For more information visit www.orionhealth.com  
 
 
 


